
Wednesday 3 October 2018 

Private and Confidential 

Professor Alex Blaszczynski 
M02F - Mallett Street Campus 
The University of Sydney 
NSW 2006 Australia 

Dear Professor Blaszczynski, 

• 

Crown Resorts Responsible Gaming Advisory Panel 

CRW.510.025.9385 

As you are aware, Crown Resorts is in the process of establishing a Responsible Gaming Advisory 
Panel ('Advisory Panel'). 

The role of the Advisory Panel is to provide information and advice in relation to Crown Resorts' 
responsible gaming programs and services, and the monitoring and evaluation of these programs 
and services. Initially focussing on Crown Melbourne and Crown Perth, in due course the work of the 
Advisory Panel would encompass Crown Sydney. 

Following your recent discussions with Professor John Horvath, I am writing to formally invite you to 
consider joining the Advisory panel as Chair and member. 

Crown Resorts is excited about this leading initiative, which is designed to contribute towards 
further developing Crown Resorts' responsible gaming programs, services and culture now and into 
the future. 

The Advisory Panel would be comprised of three representatives {including the nominated Chair), 
each of whom will have with extensive and well recognised experience and expertise in problem 

gambling resea rch and t reatment, and responsible gaming programs and services. Membership on 
the Advisory Pa nel wi ll not only enhance Crown Resorts' approach to responsible gaming initiatives 
but also provide members with valuable insight into responsible gambling issues at an operational 
level. 

The immediate focus of the Advisory Panel would be in relation to Recommendations relating to 
responsible gaming of the recently released Victorian Commission for Gambling and Liquor 
Regulation Sixth Review of the Casino Operator and Licence June 2018 Recommendations. 

The Advisory Panel wil l be governed by formal Terms of Reference and have the administrative 
support of Crown Resorts. 

Please let me know if you would be interested in meeting with me to progress this unique 
opportunity. 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Yours faithfully, 

Barry Felstead 
Chief Executive Officer - Australian Resorts 
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